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January 10, 2013 

 

 

 

Nelly Lai Chiu Chan  

4120 Parklawn Ave #235 

Edina MN 55435 

 

VIA EMAIL:  ywc333@yahoo.com  

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 18 Bates Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Chan: 

 

This is to confirm that on January 8, 2013, at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

February 5, 2013 at 11:00 a.m. to further discuss the overgrown brush or trees that are 

obstructing the public sidewalks. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

 

c: Paula Seeley (email) 

 Scott St. Martin (email) 

 Vahn Chan, vanh0080@yahoo.com 
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